NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF WALK-IN-INTERVIEW SCHEDULED ON
19™ APRIL, 2024

This is with reference to the selection of Academic Consultants, for which Walk-in-
Interview was scheduled on 19.04.2024 (Friday) (11:00 a.m. & onwards). It is hereby informed

that the Walk-in-Interview is postponed due to the administrative exigencies. The next date of
Walk-in-Interview will be informed shortly.

Rest of the details as mentioned in the Advertisement dated 09.04.2024 issued by the
NCTE regarding selection of Academic Consultants remains unchanged. Please visit NCTE
. website for latest updates.

(Mukesh ar)
Under Secretary (Admin.-1)



